December News

West Chester Elementary

CASE Testing

Second and third graders will wrap up their CASE testing this week. They are working so hard to show
what they have learned this first semester. Kindergarten and first graders are also completing some
important testing to demonstrate their learning as well. Reports for this nine weeks will be sent home
on January 6, 2022.

Dates to Remember

* Qur Christmas program is Monday, December 13 at Loyd Auditorium. Doors will open at 5:00 with
the program starting at 6:00.

* Coca-Cola sales distribution is Tuesday, December 14.

* School dismisses at 11:00 am on Friday, December 17.

* Students will return on Tuesday, January 4.




